
 

 

 

 

                                                  Wilton Park and Recreation Meeting 

                                                                         Minutes 

April 04, 2016 

                  

In Attendance:  Steve Streicher, Board Liaison 

Steve Porto, Recreation Director 

Kim Brock, Office Specialist, Secretary to Commission 

Members:  Joe Bartol, Chairman; Mike Myers, Vice Chairman 

Lynette Robinson, Ken Bishop, John Roessner,  

Tom Coons, Erin Armstrong 

Absent:  Ken Bishop, Mike Myers 

   

I. Meeting called to order at 7:00  p.m. 

II. Motion to approve the March minutes was made by Mr. Roessner.  Motion was 

seconded by Mrs. Robinson.  All in favor. 

III. Director’s Report   

The Programs, Events and Facility items were presented according to agenda.     

IV. Old Business 

Old Business presented according to agenda. 

Mr. Porto noted that he has received signed contracts from the organizations. 

V. New Business 

                              Presented according to agenda with the exception of change in fencing should 

have read repair in fencing. 

 

Mr. Porto reported that he met with Art Johnson, Town Supervisor, to discuss a possibility of a 

grant for the purpose of a new pavilion construction. 

 

Mr. Streicher gave the Commission an update on the land off of Northern Pines Road.  That he 

plans to ask the Highway Department to assist by clearing an area so the Commission can do a 

walk through to see if the land (approximately 16 acres) could be used for a small park. 

 

Mr. Porto updated The Kaitlyn’s Corner Project with a project completion date of the middle of 

May.  The approximate size is a 15X30 area. 

 

Mr. Bartol reported that the Friends of Wilton Recreation have future plans to bring in basketball 

hoops, benches, stretching apparatus to the walking path and additional picnic tables. 

 

Mrs. Robinson reported that the Scholarship Committee was given a total of 12 scholarships 

from the Hawley Foundation this year.   



 

 

 

Mr. Porto is to make a presentation to the Rotary Club at Skidmore regarding the Spray Park and 

current Park programs and facilities.  He also mentioned that Gavin Park has been nominated as 

“Best Birthday Party Place” by the Saratoga Today Newspaper. 

 

 

    

 

Adjournment—Mr. Coons made a motion to adjourn at 7:52 p.m., seconded by Mrs. Robinson.  

All in favor.   


